Circular No.: 18-075
Date        
:
17 April 2018
To       

: 
SAN LORENZO TOWER RESIDENTS (26th floor to 35th floor)
Subject             :            PREVENTIVE MAINTENANCE OF PRESSURE REDUCING VALVES (PRV) 




AND POSSIBLE WATER INTERRUPTION
______________________________________________________________________________
Please be advised that our contractor, Unifield, will be conducting a preventive maintenance of the pressure reducing valves (PRV) located on the 35th floor. During this activity, you may experience water supply interruption.

Details of this activity will be as follows:

	DATE
	TIME
	AFFECTED FLOORS

	April 19 (Thursday)
	10am to 5pm
	26th floor to 35th floor


Upon resumption of the water supply, your tap water will appear to be light brown in color.  We advise that you let the tap water in your kitchen to continuously flow until the discoloration disappears.
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.
Thank you.

For and on behalf of The Residences at Greenbelt Condominium Corporation,

ADETTE S. JUSTO





THESS M. FLORES

San Lorenzo Property Manager



Head Property Manager
